

Singleton Public School

8 Hunter Street Singleton, NSW 2330

Phone: (02) 6571 2250

Email: singleton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Dear Parents/Guardians	20 February 2019
------------------------	------------------

The students of Singleton Public School will be visiting the Military Museum at the Singleton Army Camp on Monday, 1 April, Tuesday, 2 April and Wednesday, 3 April.

The cost of the excursion is \$7.00 per student, unless you have already paid Supercover. Children need to wear school uniform. Please return the permission note and payment by 12.30 pm on Friday, 29 March. No late payments can be accepted.

GRADES WILL LEAVE SCHOOL AT:

Monday, 1/4/19 9.15 am Year 1 11.15 am Year 2 12.30 pm Year 3 Tuesday, 2/4/19 9.15 am Year 5 and Support Unit 11.15 am Year 6 12.30 pm Year 4 Wednesday, 3/4/19 9.15 am Kinder

If you have paid Supercover there is no need to return the permission note.

> This excursion is covered by Supercover.

Wondy Poarco

Support Unit students in 7W will be travelling with Year 4. Students in 7B will not be participating in this excursion.

Each grade looks at and learns about different aspects of army history with an interactive component. Children do not repeat the same sessions seen in previous years. All students will be accompanied by their class teachers.

Deanne Brown	Wendy Pearce
Principal	Organising Teacher
×	
PERMISSION NOTE – Military Museum March 2019)	(return note and payment in an envelope to class teacher by Friday, 29
(Please note – this excursion is covered taken this option.)	by Supercover. You <u>do not</u> need to return a note or money if you have
I give permission for my child to travel be April, Tuesday, 2 April and Wednesday,	by bus to the Military Museum on the allocated day on either Monday, 1 3 April 2019.
Child's Name:	Class:
Signed:	
Parent/Guardian	(\$7.00 per child)
My son/daughter has the following sq details).	pecial needs (please provide full details and include any relevant medical